FIRE PROTECTION / SPECIAL HAZARD

116 Lewiston Road PO Box 709 Gray, ME 04039 P-207-657-5646 / F-207-657-5647

October 17, 2012

Portland Fire Department Inspections / Prevention Division Attn: Captain Chris Perone

Re:

5th Floor Library Renovation

ME Medical Center, 22 Bramhall St

Dean & Allyn Customer: Hebert Construction/ Tim Hebert

p- (207) 783-2091

Dear Captain Perone,

This letter is to confirm that the fire sprinkler system for the above referenced property has been renovated in accordance with NFPA# 13 2010, Maine State Fire Marshals office and Portland Fire Department's requirements.

Very truly yours,

Dean & Allyn, Inc.

Derek Narvaez Project Manager